
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
09th November 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am delighted to inform you, your son/daughter has an opportunity to attend an 
afternoon performance of “Jack & The Beanstalk” Pantomime. 
 
This is a secondary school Transitional Trip – open to all Year 
7 Students.  
 
The performance takes place at the Alhambra Theatre, on Thursday 15th of December.   
 
There is no cost for the trip. Minibus transport will be provided to and from the 
venue. Your child will leave school at 12:45pm (Lunch will be provided before leaving 
school) and return to school at 17:30pm.  
 
Students will still be required to wear their full uniform.  
 
Please complete and return the attached consent form to the school reception ASAP. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Jane Hobbs 
Acting Principal 
One In A Million Free School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Name of Student:  
 
Coaching Team:  
 
Parent Name (please print):  
 
___________________________________________________ 
 
 
Parent Signature: _________________________________________ 
 
I give consent for my child to attend the Alhambra Theatre on Thursday 15th  of December 
to watch the “Jack & The Beanstalk”  and understand they will return to school following 
the show.    
 
I will collect my son/daughter from school at 17:30pm  
 
I allow my son/daughter to walk home from school at 17:30  
 

 

 


